
 

From: Mari Lise Sjong [mailto:mari.lise.sjong@miljodir.no]  
Sent: 15 August 2018 12:18 
To: Norfolk Vanguard 
Cc: Hanne Hegseth 
Subject: Norfolk Vanguard - consultation 
 
The Norwegian Environment Agency, as point of contact for the Espoo convention, acknowledge 
receipt of your notification concerning the application for development  consent of Norfolk 
Vanguard off-shore wind farm of 8th August 2018. 
 
The Agency consulted relevant stakeholders after your notification in 2017, but received no 
comments relevant for Norway to take further part in the process. 
 
However, the Norwegian Environment Agency would, as a matter of scientific interest, like to have 
access to any new documentation on migratory birds/sea birds in the actual area. 
 

Regards 

Mari Lise Sjong 
Senior adviser, Section for land use planning and regional coordination 
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